GC. F. RAYMOND
OIL OPERATOR
1700 BROADWAY
DENVER, COLORADO 80202
PHONE 825 . 9118

March 24, 1965

State of New Mexico

0Oil Conservation Commission
1000 Rio Brazos Road

Aztec, New Mexico

Attention: Mr. Emery C. Arnold
Dear Sir:

With reference to your letter of March 19,
1965, regarding a well to be drilled in the NWi
Section 25-26N-11W on Federal Lease No. SF-078937,
rlease be advised that we wish to designate it as
#1 Gallegos "A".

Thank you for your cooperation in this
matter.

Very truly yours,
. \
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